
 

 

Nominations Committee Report 

November 8, 2018, Board Meeting 

Southeast Christian Church 

Louisville, KY 

The Nominations Committee will put forth names for President and Vice President on the 2019 

ballot. Both President Jeff Copeland and Vice President Daniel Wilson are eligible to serve a 

second two-year term. Two directors will complete their first three-year term in 2019 – Joy 

Greene and Mark Johnson. The Committee will contact those whose terms finish in 2019 to 

determine if they wish to serve a second term. 

The committee will prepare an e-blast to be sent out early next year with a call for nominations 

for the director’s positions and for the officer positions if Jeff and/or Daniel do not want to serve 

a second term. The committee will also prepare ballots and receive and organize the CV’s and 

biographies for any candidates as well as review and determine which candidates are eligible and 

suitable to serve on the CPFI Board of Directors using guidelines developed last year. 

Respectfully submitted, 

The Nominations Committee 

Michael Merrick, Chair 

Jeff Copeland 

Fred Eckel 

Mary Ferrill 

Herb Hames 

Charlotte Wilson 

 

 


